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Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD

From: Kaitlyn A. Luck <KALuck@hollandhart.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 27, 2019 3:03 PM
To: Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD
Cc: McMillan, Michael, EMNRD
Subject: [EXT] RE: NSL-XXXX-Devon Energy Production Co. LP_Alley Cat 17 20 Fed Com Well No. No. 525H
Attachments: NSL-XXXX-Devon Energy Production Co. LP_Alley Cat 17 20 Fed Com Well No. No. 525H.PDF

Hi Leonard,  
 
Sorry for the delay on our end, I was just waiting for the scanned copy to come back to me!  
 
Thanks,  
 
Kaitlyn  
 

From: Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD <Leonard.Lowe@state.nm.us>  
Sent: Thursday, June 27, 2019 2:26 PM 
To: Kaitlyn A. Luck <KALuck@hollandhart.com> 
Cc: McMillan, Michael, EMNRD <Michael.McMillan@state.nm.us> 
Subject: NSL Application Alley Cat 17 20 Fed Com Well No. No. 525H 
Importance: High 
 

Ms. Kaitlyn A. Luck, 
 
Good afternoon. 
 
I received a hardcopy of the NSL application for the subject well above. 
 
Can you send me a PDF copy to me. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Leonard Lowe 
Engineering Bureau 
Oil Conservation Division 
Energy Minerals and Natural Resources Department 
1220 South St. Francis 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 
Office: 505-476-3492 
Cell: 505-930-6717 
Fax: 505-476-3462 
E-mail: leonard.lowe@state.nm.us 
Website: http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/ocd/ 
 




